
 
Medical Care Subcommittee Meeting July 22, 2022 

Report to the Care and Treatment Committee 
Presented August 4, 2022 

 

All motions are subject to Partnership approval. 
 

The Medical Care Subcommittee (MCSC): 
 

• Met on July 22, 2022.  
 

• Heard updates from the Ryan White Program and the ADAP Program. 
 

• Concluded discussion on topics related to HIV and aging. 
 
• Cancelled their August 26, 2022 meeting. 

 
• Will start work on updates to the Primary Medical Care Standards in September. 

 
The next subcommittee meeting is scheduled for September 23, 2022. 


